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Blackfoot Confederacy Visit to 
Kahnawà:ke 

  
For Immediate Release 
  
(Kahnawake – 21, Enníska/February 2024) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that delegates 
from the Blackfoot Confederacy visited Kahnawà:ke yesterday, 
February 21. The purpose of the meeting was to further develop the 
relationship that was initiated in October 2023, when the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke/Iroquois Caucus and the Blackfoot 
Confederacy signed an Alliance allowing both parties to work 
collectively on issues of common interest, such as border crossing.  
  
Agenda items for this meeting included: 

• Overview of the MCK Portfolio structure 
• Overview of Blackfoot Confederacy structure and roles 
• Iroquois Caucus/Harvest Working Group 
• Jay Treaty Border Alliance 
• White/Montour Case 

 

  
 
The parties will have another opportunity to meet at the next Iroquois 
Caucus gathering, which will be held in Kahnawake in May 2024. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450-632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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